
 
 

November 9, 2017 
 
 

Attention:  Electoral Area “E” Beaver Creek Residents 
 

Proposed Development Cost Charge Bylaw F1133 
 
 

A Public Consultation will be held on Tuesday, November 21st at 7:00 
pm at the Alberni-Clayoquot Regional District Board Room, 3008 Fifth 
Avenue, to discuss the proposed Development Cost Charge Bylaw 
F1133, which will be applied to newly developed lands and improved 
properties within the Beaver Creek Water System Service Area. 
 
The purpose of the consultation is to: 

• Receive public feedback on the proposed Development Cost Charge 
bylaw, before submission to the Ministry of Municipal Affairs & 
Housing for approval. 
 

Please visit www.acrd.bc.ca to view the proposed Bylaw. 
 
Please contact Andrew McGifford, Manager of Environmental Services at the 
Alberni-Clayoquot Regional District Office at (250) 720-2717 if you have any 
questions regarding this consultation. 

We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
 

 
Please disregard this notice if you are outside the Beaver Creek Water System Service Area 
 

 

http://www.acrd.bc.ca/

